OFFICES!

SANFORD D. BISHOP, JR.

Seconp DisTRICT, GEORGIA WASHINGTON, DC
2407 RaysurN House OFFICE BUILDING
WasHINGTON, DC 20515-1002
PHONE: (202) 225-3631

Fax: (202) 225-2203

CoMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS
SUBCOMMITTEES.

CHAIRMAN ALBANY
AGRICULTURE, RURAL DEVELOPMENT, FOOD 323 PINE AVENUE, SUITE 400
AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION AND RELATED AGENCIES ALBANY, GA’31701
Vice CHAIR : o PHONE: (229) 439-8067
MiLITARY CONSTRUCTION, VETERANS AFFAIRS @Ungreﬁﬁ nf the aﬁnlteh 51&125 Fax: (229) 436-2099
AND RELATED AGENCIES
- p COLUMBUS
FINANCIAL SERVIGES AND GENERAL GOVERNMENT 'lEquze Uf 3RE]31'95 entativues 18 NINTH STREET, SUITE 201
(o SOLUMBUS, GA 31901
—_— v / 4 HONE: (706) 320-9477
ashington, D 20515-1002 . ;
CoMMITTEE ON AGRICULTURE m h g e B (AIeger
LivesTock AND FOREIGN AGRICULTURE L
M h 30. 2093 300 MuLBERRY STREET, SUITE 502
 GENERAL FARM COMMODITIES AND arc D Macon, GA 31201
Risk MANAGEMENT PHONE: (478) 803-2631

FAX: (478) 803-2637

The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro
Chairwoman Ranking Member

House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations
H-307, The Capitol 1016 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Homelessness Leading Up To Affordable Housing
project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Friends On A
Mission Outreach Inc., located at 407 Cotton Ave., Americus, GA 31709. The funding would be
used to rehabilitate an existing homeless shelter and construct four new buildings to expand the
shelter’s capacity. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the existing
shelter and organization provide placement assistance and support services to serve homeless
families, veterans, and providing transitional housing for individuals released from prison.
Ultimately these efforts will lead to placement into permanent housing. The current facility
doesn’t have enough capacity to serve the needs of the community and would be able to expand
access with this funding.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized
by 42 U.S.C. § 5305(a)(2) and 42 U.S.C. § 5305(a)(4).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my
immediate family.

With warmest personal regards, I remain.

Sincerely,

Sanford Dj Bishop, Jr.
‘Member of Congress
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